BOARD of SUPERVISORS



City Hall 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 Tel. No. (415) 554-5184 Fax No. (415) 554-5163 TDD/TTY No. (415) 554-5227

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chief William Scott, Police Department

FROM: Alisa Somera, Clerk, Public Safety and Neighborhood Safety Committee

Board of Supervisors

DATE: December 8, 2021

SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED

The Board of Supervisors' Public Safety and Neighborhood Safety Committee has received the following hearing request, introduced by Supervisor Stefani on November 30, 2021:

File No. 211245 Hearing - Police Department Staffing Levels, Demand for Service, Recruitment and Retention

Hearing to review the independent study on police staffing, current staffing levels, demands for service, and recruitment and retention initiatives at the Police Department; and requesting the Police Department to report.

You are receiving this referral since your department is being requested to present and report when this matter is agendized for a hearing.

If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 or to alisa.somera@sfgov.org.

c: Lisa Ortiz, Police Department Lili Gamero, Police Department Diana Oliva-Aroche, Police Department